
 

 
 
Fluoride Testing Instructions 
 
Your child needs fluoride for continued good oral health. Most cities and towns will 
add fluoride to the public water supply. If you have well water, your child may not be 
receiving the fluoride they need to protect their teeth now and in the future. 
 
Your doctor has recommended that you have your well water tested. Some wells do 
contain a small amount of fluoride. If your water has no fluoride or a small amount, 
your doctor can give you a prescription for a supplement that your child can take 
once per day. Some wells contain too much fluoride, which can lead to permanent 
staining of the teeth. This would also be important for you and your doctor to know. 
 
Please fill out the form below and mail it with a $20 check or money order to: 
 
UCONN Fluoride Service 
Department of Pediatric Dentistry 
University of Connecticut Health Center 
263 Farmington Avenue 
Farmington, CT 06030 
 
Please, make the check out to UCONN Health Center. 
 
Please feel free to ask us any other questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Physicians and Staff of Middlesex Health Family Medicine 
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Please send a fluoride testing kit to the person listed below. A $20 fee has been included as per 

the agreement with Middlesex Health Family Medicine. 

 

NAME:______________________________________________________________________ 

MAILING ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________ 

CITY:______________________________________ STATE:______ ZIPCODE:______________ 


